


TYPICAL FLOOR PLANS



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.
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All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.
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2ND TO 4TH FLOOR



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.
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UNIT FLOOR PLANS



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 103, 203, 303, 403

SUITE AREA 362.85 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 80.84 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 443.69 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 104, 204, 304, 404

SUITE AREA 384.70 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 58.56 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 443.26 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 109, 209, 409, 505

SUITE AREA 353.27 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 83.21 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 436.48 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 110, 210, 310, 410, 506

SUITE AREA 349.93 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 88.16 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 438.09 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 111

SUITE AREA 376.20 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 60.39 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 436.58 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 112

SUITE AREA 379.64 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 86.54 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 466.18 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 115

SUITE AREA 526.25 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 87.08 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 613.33 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 211, 311,411,507

SUITE AREA 355.53 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 0.00 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 355.53 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 213, 313, 413, 509

SUITE AREA 376.20 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 0.00 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 376.20 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 214, 314, 414, 510

SUITE AREA 379.64 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 85.36 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 465.00 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 513

SUITE AREA 336.16 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 47.36 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 383.52 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

STUDIO
SUITE 514

SUITE AREA 443.04 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 80.08 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 523.13 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM PLUS
SUITE 105, 106, 205, 206, 
305, 306, 405, 406

SUITE AREA 746.26 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 139.39 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 885.65 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM PLUS
SUITE 107, 207, 307, 407

SUITE AREA 783.83 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 137.35 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 921.18 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM PLUS
SUITE 108, 208, 308, 408

SUITE AREA 779.31 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 124.11 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 903.41 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM PLUS
SUITE 116, 218, 318, 418

SUITE AREA 809.12 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 139.97 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 941.09 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM PLUS
SUITE 117, 118, 119, 120, 219,
220, 222, 319, 320, 321, 322,
419, 420, 421, 422

SUITE AREA 719.35 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 145.10 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 864.45 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM PLUS
SUITE 504

SUITE AREA 827.96 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 125.18 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 953.14 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM
SUITE 102, 202, 302, 402

SUITE AREA 730.12 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 139.61 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 869.72 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM
SUITE 113, 215, 315, 415, 511

SUITE AREA 658.97 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 151.34 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 810.31 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM
SUITE 114

SUITE AREA 661.77 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 179.86 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 841.63 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM
SUITE 212, 312, 412, 508

SUITE AREA 794.91 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 67.70 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 862.62 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM
SUITE 216, 316, 416, 512

SUITE AREA 647.45 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 132.18 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 779.63 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

1 BEDROOM
SUITE 217, 317, 417

SUITE AREA 727.32 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 123.57 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 850.89 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

2 BEDROOM
SUITE 101, 201, 301, 401

SUITE AREA 1117.62 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 444.98 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 1562.60 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

2 BEDROOM
SUITE 501

SUITE AREA 1023.54 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 844.32 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 1867.86 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

2 BEDROOM
SUITE 502

SUITE AREA 1215.57 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 562.84 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 1778.41 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

2 BEDROOM
SUITE 503

SUITE AREA 1099.32 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 527.00 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 1626.32 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

2 BEDROOM
SUITE 515

SUITE AREA 1062.40 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 550.79 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 1613.19 SQ.FT



All images used are for illustrative purposes only and do not represent the actual size, features, 
specifications, fittings and furnishings.The developer reserves the right to make revisions / 
alterations, at its absolute discretion, without any liability whatsoever.

2 BEDROOM
SUITE 516

SUITE AREA 1084.57 SQ.FT

BALCONY AREA 546.91 SQ.FT

TOTAL AREA 1631.49 SQ.FT




